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Dear all,
Licensing could contact the operator to ask about the withdrawn application, but I have to say
that we don’t normally chase up applications that have been withdrawn and I’m not sure what it
would achieve.
In regard to the complaint, I would imagine that Contact Centre have closed the complaint, but
should we be considering whether there are marketing/advertising implications?
Regards

GAMBLING COMMISSION
Victoria Square House
Victoria Square
Birmingham B2 4BP
Tel: 
Email: 
We have introduced a dedicated message service for licence holders. It enables us to investigate
your query, and provide a more relevant and accurate response. We guarantee to return your
call within three working days – the same promise we make for email. So when you call us please
make sure you leave your name, account number, contact details and a brief description of your
query.
P Think of the environment before printing out this message
The information in this email is intended only for the named recipient and may be privileged or confidential. If you
are not the intended recipient please notify us immediately and do not copy, distribute or take action based on this
email. All information - including email communications - are subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information
Act.

From:  
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 4:23 PM
To: 

Cc: 

Subject: BetIndex Limited - Account 43061
Hi everyone
I think we can finally move this enquiry on which started some 6 months ago. By way of
recap;

1. Concerns existed about the appropriateness of the licence held for the products
offered.

2. In March, we engaged with the licensee. They communicated their view that the
current offer was fixed odds but they intended to vary the offer in a way that
would also require an intermediary licence (as consumers would be able to trade
‘bets’ with one another).






